
            1 

 

Diversity among Researchers and Clinicians in Eating Disorders Study 

 

You have been selected to participate in this survey because your work may focus on eating 

disorders. The purpose of this survey is to measure diversity among clinicians and researchers in 

the field of eating disorders. This information will provide a better understanding of the 

demographics of the eating disorder workforce and identify gaps in the representation of experts 

in this field.   

  

We ask for a few minutes of your time to complete this short on-line survey. The survey should 

take about 5-10 minutes to complete. The survey will be kept confidential and is completely 

anonymous. 

  

If you are uncomfortable about answering a question, you may leave it blank. The reports of this 

research may be published in journals or presented at conferences. In any report that is written, 

all responses will remain anonymous and data from all participants will be combined. No 

information about specific individuals will be reported.  

  

Your participation is voluntary, and there are no known risks for participating. You may 

experience mild discomfort in response to questions about your background and current beliefs 

about diversity. 

  

There are no direct benefits to your participation.  However, individuals who complete the 

survey will be directed to a new website (completely separate from the survey) and will be asked 

to enter information so that they may be entered into a raffle drawing for a $50 (US dollars) gift 

card.  

  

If you have problems and/or questions, please contact Dr. Karen Jennings, the Principal 

Investigator, at kjennings@yoda.bsd.uchicago.edu.  

 

If you agree to participate, click on the link below. You will then be directed to the survey.  

  

Take Survey! 

 

Thank you for your time!  
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